
Catholic Academy’s Weekly Newsletter 

Adventure Awaits 

March 26, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Thurs. 3/27 
Honor Day 

Pay $1 and dress down to 

support Holy Trinity Church. 

NO NF BUSSING*******  

 

Fri. 3/28 
8:30am Mass -  

Gr. K -7 

8th Grade Retreat 

1:30pm Stations of the Cross 

Mon. 3/31 
Spring uniform begins 

 

 

Tues. 4/1 
LAST Bowling 

GI, NW, & NT 

transportation deadline.  

Volleyball games @ Home 

4pm A Team, 5pm B Team  

 

Wed. 4/2 
Holy Trinity & Gadawski’s Field 

Trip Gr. 5,7,8 

Chorus 

 

SCHOOL NEWS: 

Congratulations to Issac Dyl and his family as they welcomed a baby boy named Eli 

Joseph over the weeknd! Another congratulations to Autumn Currie who became a 

big sister to a baby brother named Anthony Joseph! Your CANF Family wishes you 

the best!  

 

The April school and lunch calendars are enclosed.  

 

The Spring/Summer Uniform begins Monday, March 31st!  

● Girls K-8: In addition to the plaid jumper and skirts, the black twill skort 

can be worn with the red polo shirt and sneakers. 

● Boys K-8: Black walking shorts with a red polo and sneakers can be worn in 

addition to the black uniform pants and dress shoes.  

 

Registration reminders went home last week. Expect phone calls this week if you 

have not yet registered your child(ren) for the upcoming school year and have not 

told us if your child(ren) are/are not coming back. It is important to know as we 

start to organize and order supplies and books for next year.   

 



Easter Egg sales began today and will run through Wednesday, April 9th.  Student 

Council will be going to each classroom every morning selling Easter eggs for $1.  

Students will have a chance to win a small prize or a dress down pass (Pre-K ONLY 

can do pajamas) that can be used on Thursday, April 10th only. 

 

Sports & Club Picture day will be Friday, April 4th. Directives will come home 

next week, but order forms are enclosed today.  

 

Current BISON families: Just a reminder that your renewal application is due by 

April 15. If you have any questions, please contact Cindy McDonald at 

cmcdonald@bisonfund.com.  

 

Don’t forget to sign your child up for Summer Camp for those students entering 

Grades K-5! The flyer went home last week! Please be sure to complete the form 

and send in payment.  

 

Spirit Wear Orders have been submitted! Thank you to all who placed orders.  

 

SPORTS & CLUB UPDATES: 

★ Last Trimester After School Clubs will begin April 8th and run for 5 weeks 

(Tuesdays until 3pm) that we are in school! Flyers are enclosed today! 

○ K+1 - Cooking Class with Miss Dimpy (limited spots - first come first 

accepted) 

○ Gr. 2+3 - Storybook Craft Club with Mrs. Woods 

○ Gr. 4+5 - Chess Club with Mr. D 

○ Gr. 6-8 - ASL with Miss Dispenza 

★ Volleyball continues. Join us for a game! 

★ Chorus Club continues every Wednesday.  

★ Spring Bowling ends next Tuesday, April 1.  

 

FUNDRAISING UPDATES:  

➔ CANF Meat Raffle - Get your tickets or table for our May 2nd Meat Raffle!  

See our enclosed flyer. We also need many volunteers (who can both work 

and participate in the event). Please sign up! 

➔ Looking for something SWEET for your amazing Mother? Our Nothing But 

Bundt Cakes Fundraiser starts today and ends on May 1st. Each cake sells 

mailto:cmcdonald@bisonfund.com


for $7 and will be delivered on May 9th (just in time for Mother’s Day). 

Please see the enclosed flyer and order forms for more details.   

➔ Easter Candy pick up will be on Wednesday, April 2nd. You can use Door #1: 

9am-2pm or Door #6 2-3pm. Other arrangements can be made if necessary.  

 

 

Come volunteer for a night of fun! 
Meat Raffle Volunteers Needed! 

 

Do you want to volunteer and help your school? Do you want to enjoy 

the meat raffle with your friends and family?  
 

Good news!!! You can do both! You can work and still participate in the 

meat raffle! We will need help selling tickets, working the kitchen, and 

much more.  

 

We want to show our appreciation to you! 

Incentives: For working, your entrance fee ($15) is paid for and your 

child(ren) will get a dress down pass to be used Thursday, May 8.  

 

Name: ___________________  Phone #:_______________ 

 

__ I can work the whole night from 4:30-11pm. (doors open at 5pm) 

__ I can work the meat raffle itself 6:30-11pm. (first spin is at 7) 

__ I can help clean up from 10-11:30pm.  

__ I can help from __________ to __________. 

 

One of the event coordinators will be in contact with you as the event 

gets closer. We appreciate you!! 

 

*************************************************************** 



  Attention Middle School and Alumni Students: 
Do you need more service hours? Your amazing school needs help 

running meat to the winners for our Meat Raffle on Friday, May 2nd. 

The event will run from 7-11pm.  

 

Name: ___________________  Email: _________________ 


